
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Tuesday, 12 October 2021 
 
Dear Parents  
 
Your child has already begun their preparation for the sacraments of First Holy Communion and 
First Penance. In recent years the parish has worked along with parents of sacramental children to 
offer the ‘Do This in Memory of Me’ Programme. A programme that helps families and the church 
community unite in preparing children for these special sacraments.  
 
Unfortunately, due to Covid this programme wasn’t offered last year.  
 
This year the programme will run in a more intimate setting, not as part of the Saturday night Vigil 
Mass. 
 
On Tuesday 19th October at 11am, Father Seamus would like to invite the parents of the current 
primary four children to join him in the Celebration of Mass and Enrolment. This mass will mark the 
beginning of your child’s special journey, as they prepare for the sacraments.  
 
The Do This in Memory of Me Programme will continue with a further two child centred celebration 
masses on both Tuesday 2nd November at 11am and Tuesday 16th November at 11am. 
 
The primary four children will attend all the celebrations with their class teacher Mrs Rigney and 
their primary five peers.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the initial mass. 

 
 

    

Kind regards  
  
 
  

Marian Litter  
Senior Manager  
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